2nd January 1957

Mr, W. B, Chadwieck

Radio Propacation Division
National Bureau of Standards
Boulder, Colorado -

Dear Mr, Chadwicks

Thank you for your letter of 18th
December 1956. It is unfortunate about the microfilm of
the Rarotonga data. However now the mystery is cleared
up as to why it wasn't in Hawaii when I called there last
during December 1955, Down here I have direct access to
this data continuously. Thank you for your efforts anyway.

In regard to the Buenos Aires and Sao Paulo data, the
gituation is as follows. I expect to be here until mid
June, After the end of April it will not be poesible for
me to do anything with the data as all my time will be
used in folding up my affairs,. If the data can be
gotten here early in March I will be ahle to analyse it
here., If not, then it would be better to hold it until
I pet back to Hawaii sometime in July, My address there
will be

Grote Reber
General Delivery
Wailuku, Maui, T.He

The package should be marked "Hold until return of Addressee",
How to handle this matter I will leave to your Jjudgment.

It pleases me that my article on World Wide Spread F
is sufrielently worthwhile to get requests for reprints.
The reprints were never sent here but remain at DTM. I
am writing to Harry Wells, requesting him to send a half
dozen coples to you direct.

Thank you for your past efforts again. I am sure the
future ones will be more profitable. Please remember me
to Alan Shapley.

Yours faithfully,

Grote Reber



